NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE
COUNTY OF WEBER

The COUNTY OF WEBER is proposing to increase its
property tax revenue.

- The COUNTY OF WEBER tax on a $366,000 residence
would increase from $435.21 to $454.79, which is $19.58 per
year.

- The COUNTY OF WEBER tax on a $366,000 business
would increase from $791.29 to $826.89, which is $35.60 per

year.

- If the proposed budget is approved, COUNTY OF WEBER
would increase its property tax budgeted revenue by 4.50%

above last year's property tax budgeted revenue excluding
eligible new growth.

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on the
tax increase.

PUBLIC HEARING

Date/Time:  11/23/2021 6:00 p.m.

Location: Commission Chambers 1st Floor
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, citizens
may contact COUNTY OF WEBER at 801-399-8000.




NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE
Central Weber Sewer Improvement District

The Central Weber Sewer Improvement District is proposing
to increase its property tax revenue.

- The Central Weber Sewer Improvement District tax on a
$385,000 residence would increase from $106.51 to $127.05,
which is $20.54 per year.

- The Central Weber Sewer Improvement District tax on a
$385,000 business would increase from $193.66 to $231.01,
which is $37.35 per year.

- If the proposed budget is approved, Central Weber Sewer
Improvement District would increase its property tax

budgeted revenue by 19.28% above last year's property tax
budgeted revenue excluding eligible new growth.

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on the
tax increase.

PUBLIC HEARING

Date/Time: 12/20/2021 6:00 p.m.

Location: Admin Building District Offices
2618 West Pioneer Road
Marriott-Slaterville

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, citizens
may contact Central Weber Sewer Improvement District at
801-731-3011.




NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE
WEBER FIRE DISTRICT

The WEBER FIRE DISTRICT is proposing to increase its
property tax revenue.

- The WEBER FIRE DISTRICT tax on a $483,000 residence
would increase from $324.36 to $356.67, which is $32.31 per
year.

- The WEBER FIRE DISTRICT tax on a $483,000 business
would increase from $589.74 to $648.49, which is $58.75 per
year.

- If the proposed budget is approved, WEBER FIRE
DISTRICT would increase its property tax budgeted revenue

by 9.96% above last year's property tax budgeted revenue
excluding eligible new growth.

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on the
tax increase.

PUBLIC HEARING

Date/Time: 11/9/2021 6:00 PM

Location: Weber Fire Station 61 Training Room
2023 W 1300 N
Farr West

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, citizens
may contact WEBER FIRE DISTRICT at 801-782-3580.




